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iv) Note that TTC staff, in collaboration with the City, will initiate discussions on longer-term
improvements to the King Street Transit Priority Corridor to be aligned with track
reconstruction planned for 2023.

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 

That City Council consider approving access for TTC Wheel-Trans contracted taxis through the 
King Street Transit Priority Corridor when working with Wheel-Trans customers in the same 
manner as TTC streetcars and Wheel-Trans vehicles. 

The recommendations of the Toronto Transit Commission Board as set out above are submitted 
for City Council approval. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Lee 
Head of Commission Services 

1-11
Attachment


